OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

NOTICE TO ALL STUDENTS

END OF SEMESTER 1, 2021 EXAMINATIONS

All students are reminded to ensure that they are up to date with their
payments of the semester fees. Students are required to get Fees
Clearances from the Finance Department starting from Monday 30t
August 2021 in order to avoid unnecessary inconveniences during the end

of semester examinations that are commencing on Monday 6™ September
2021.

Please note that no Fees Clearance will be done on the examinations day.
Furthermore, all unregistered students are not going to be allowed to sit
for the end of semester examinations. The University will also not process

results for unregistered students who are on Work Related Learning
(Industrial Attachment).

Please be guided accordingly.
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